
VIDEO ANNOUNCEMENTS for Nov 12-18, 2017 
 

Good morning Harvest Church family & friends, I’m _(state your first name) and we’d like to thank 
you for spending your Sunday morning with us… especially if this is your first time. If it is, then 
please take a moment to fill out our first time visitor's card located in the seat pocket in front of you. 
Then place it in the offering basket. And at the end of service, don’t forget to Stop by guest services to 
receive your free gift. It's our way of saying thank you for worshiping with us and we hope to see you 
again soon! 
  
Lights, Camera, Action! Harvest Church, we hope that you’re ready for the great things that God has in 
store for our Pastors and our church! Our ministry is growing, lives are being changed, breakthroughs 
are occurring; and now our Apostle has been invited to be a featured guest on The Word Network, 
hosted by Bishop George Bloomer. We are so excited about what God is doing. So tune in for the 
LIVE broadcast on Friday, Nov 17th @ 8pm 
 
If your life has been impacted through worshipping with us, then let’s make it official by becoming a 
New Partner. Our next new partner’s orientation will be on Sunday, Nov. 19th @ 0830am. Please 
sign up for the next class NLT Nov. 15th by sending us an email or sign up at guest services.  
 
Please be advised that there will be no Bible Study on Wed. Nov 22nd, in recognition of the 
Thanksgiving holiday.  
 
The Youth Ministry will be hosting a lock-in at Great Wolf Lodge on Dec 8th - 9th for ages 13-18. The 
cost is only $40. To register your youth, send us an email with your child’s name and age. The 
deadline for payment is Nov 29th. 
 
Harvest Church is offering free Homework Help every Weds from 7-8pm. Tutors will assist students 
with completing their HW and preparing for upcoming tests. The HW Help is open to all students in 
grades 1st-12th. No registration is required.  
 
Celebrating upcoming birthdays: 
Nov 12: Kapers Little 
Nov 17: Carlisse Davis 
Nov 17: Jayden Chaney 
Nov 18: Caleb Spells 
Happy birthday to you all; from your HLMI family! 
  
Celebrating their wedding anniversary: 
Nov 12: George & Annette Binns, who are celebrating 15 years of marriage. Congratulations on 
another blessed year in marriage. May God continue to bless you and your families for many more 
years to come. 
  
That wraps up this week’s announcements; for these and further announcements don’t forget to check 
our website at harvestchurchva.org, and also be on the lookout for our weekly email updates. Have a 
blessed and prosperous week; and we’ll see you next time right here at the HARVEST! 
 
 
 


